
 

Public Notice
5 December 2019

Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) 
(England) Order 2015

Notice under article 15(1) of application for planning permission 
accompanied by an environmental statement

Proposed development at Land South of Greenhill Road, Herne Bay

I give notice that Hollamby Estates (2005) Ltd has submitted further information 
to the Environmental Statement that accompanied the for planning application 
(reference number CA//17/02907/OUT)  for a Planning application for a mixed 
use development including up to 450 dwellings comprising:

Detailed proposals for the change of use of agricultural land to outdoor sports 
playing pitches (for use by Briary School).

Outline application for up to 450 dwellings with all matters reserved also 
including community facilities, a link road, pedestrian and cycle links, 
sustainable urban design drainage measures, landscaped bund/earthworks 
and boundary treatments, public open space, highway-related and utilities 
infrastructure.

Members of the public may inspect copies of the information on-line by 
visiting our website at www.canterbury.gov.uk 

Members of the public may obtain copies of the Environmental Statement 
from the City Council Offices, Military Road so long as stocks last, at a charge 
of £20.

Any representations should be submitted via public access on the planning 
pages of the website www.canterbury.gov.uk to arrive on or before 
3 January 2020.

Simon Thomas 
Head of Planning


